
                 
 

Friday 28th August 2020 |  Week 6 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Week 6!  

There has been an increase of students arriving at school without school uniform. 
Parents are asked to ensure that their children are in uniform. Labelling items of 
clothing is a good way of ensuring your child’s clothing is returned to them. We have 
pre-owned uniforms available through our SACC Centre. If any students require 
uniform please feel free to see the ladies in the front office. 

Schools are operating full time while actively following health advice. For more 
information: https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families#School1. 

All students should be learning at school unless they are unwell or have a medical 
certificate to support their absence. A reminder, that all students are required to arrive 
to school on time. School commences at 9:15am and concludes at 3:15pm each day. 
Thank you to the students that are arriving to school on time! Students are 
encouraged to enter through the second gate (double gate) on East Street. If you 
need to enter the front office for any reason, please adhere to displayed signage. 
Unless it is an emergency, thank you for assisting us by allowing your child to remain 
at school until 3:15pm.  

Please be aware our next P&C meeting is now scheduled for 10th September 2020 via 
Zoom platform at 7pm-8pm. Please contact the school office for details. We welcome 
new members to our meetings! 

We have FABULOUS students and EXTRAORDINARY staff at Dubbo West Public 
School and I wish to thank them for their contribution to our school. I would also like 
to acknowledge and thank all our SAS staff – we appreciate the valuable work you 
perform each and every day and your contribution to supporting great teaching and 
learning outcomes in our school.          

     

Enjoy your weekend! 

 

Nicci Willis  
Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

Last day of Term 3 

Friday 25/09/2020 

First Day of Term 4 

Monday  12/10/2020 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on 

our school app for 

regular updates and 

information. 

Next P & C Meeting 

Thursday 

10th September 2020 

7pm-8pm via Zoom 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families%23School1


                 
 

Week 5 

K Green 
Kaylee Smith  

Shirley Murray 

K Red 
Violet Spence 

AJ Orcher 

K Yellow 
Jaxon Barnett 

Maddison McInnes 

1L 
Riley Hall 

Miah Peachey 

1H 
Brady Kelly 

La’queasha Edwards 

1R 
Tyler Smith 

Ethan Hanlon 

2S/2G 
Ebony Jackson 

Noah Meredith 

3D 
Kiana Carney 

Cohen Wall 

3G 
Amarni Gray 

Ronald Peterkin 

3/4W 
Allira Mackay 

Marley Derrick 

3/6F 
Camille Thomas 

Joshua Williams 

4L 
Ginibi Torrens-Walker 

Deakin Derrick 

5/6H 
Kyarna Knight 

Tyrell Ewers 

5/6N 
Zander Phipps 

Blayze Munro 

5/6B 
Laurel Elwood 

Alex Fearne 

5/6M 
Connor George 

Naoh Sasse 

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 

SAS STAFF RECOGNITION WEEK 

Our SAS staff play an important role in the school 
community. They are often the first people you see 

when you enter a school and are essential to      
maintaining positive relationships with students,    

parents and the community. 

SAS staff work in school offices, in classrooms and 
libraries and maintaining and caring for school 

grounds and buildings. 

Thank you—You are all appreciated! 

3D students enjoying their  

You Can Do It Reward   



                 
 

Library News 

Book Club order forms have been 
sent home and are due back to the 

Library or Office by next        
Wednesday 2nd September. 

 

 



                 
 


